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A message from the Relieving Principal 
 
COVID-19 Changes 

There will be some changes to how schools operate 

for Term 4. This will mainly be around what is allowed 

regarding Orientation Programs and other events that 

have been changed as a result of the virus. I am 

waiting for the new guidelines to be released and I will 

update you all as new information comes to light. 

Brochures 

A big thanks to Mr T (creative genius!) who designed 

our new brochure! We delivered another 150 of these 

brochures around our local area this week to highlight 

what makes our school great. We are hoping that you 

are continuing to send any new enrolments our way. 

We look forward to showing more students what 

makes JRPS so great.  

Breakfast Program 

The school breakfast program will continue next term 

as it has been very successful. There will be a few 

tweaks to make sure we can continue to provide it to 

the students in the long term. We must thank Mrs 

Ruth Macnamara for her efforts in preparing the food 

and for teaching the kids about good food. It has been 

great to have her involved. Ruth also provided staff 

with an amazing vegetarian burger for our lunch on 

Wednesday. It was so good, I now have the recipe!  

Johns River Public School Rocks! 

On Thursday we hid some hand 

painted rocks around our local 

area. Here’s hoping you are lucky 

enough to find one!  

 

We have achieved a lot this term. The students have 

all achieved some great personal gains, both 

academically and socially. We are proud of each and 

every one of them.  

I would like to make mention of the staff and the 

fabulous job they have done, and continue to do for 

the benefit of our students. I am immensely proud of 

their efforts. 

Finally, farewell Mrs Marianne Reeves. What will we 

do without her? Marianne has been an amazing asset 

to Johns River Public School. She will be greatly missed 

by our staff and students. We wish her well at her new 

post out west! 

Stay well 

Murray McGrath 

 

 

Term  4 

 Still a bit of a sad term no activities 
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What an amazing couple of years. 2 

Principals, floods, fires, covid and 

many days of laughter. I have had 

an exceptional time here at Johns 

River and I will miss you all greatly. Thank 

you for the good times and sweet memories 

that we shared together. Goodbye! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


